
ROBERT J. PELLATT 
COMMISSION SECRETARY 

VIA FACSIMILE 

Mr. John P Sheehan 
President & CEO 
British Columbia Hydro and 

Power Authority 
333 Dunsmuir Street, 18th Floor 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V6B 5R3 

Dear Mr. Sheehan: 

LETTER NO. L-45-94 

SIXTH FLOOR, 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250 
VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3 

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700 

BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385 
FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102 

December 22, 1994 

Re: Re: British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
IRP Consultative Committee 

The Commission is in receipt of your letter dated December 13, 1994 in which B.C. Hydro requests a 
one month extension of the Commission's December 15, 1994 deadline for the establishment of an IRP 
Consultative Committee. This deadline is stated at page 58 of the November 24, 1994 Decision. 

The Commission is concerned that any extensions at this early stage will lead to unacceptable delays in the 
production of B.C. Hydro's IRP, the deadline for which is June 30, 1995. The Commission grants an 
extension for establishment of the IRP Consultative Committee until December 30, 1994, but this 
extension has no effect on the timing of any other deadlines in the Decision. 

BMK/mmc 
cc: Registered Intervenors 

Mr. M. Moseley, Commission Counsel 
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Yours truly, 

!~. 
bert J. Pellatt 


